
 

 

 
26 January 2024  

 
 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Change of Village Management 
 
As the Evergreen Lifestyle business expands it necessitates, from time to time, to make 
some changes to our senior management team. 
 
Therefore, on 1 March 2024, Christine Dempers will move to Evergreen Muizenberg where 
she will take up the position of Village Manager. 
 
She will be replaced by Riaan Gouws, who is currently the Village Manager at Evergreen 
Bergvliet. Riaan will take up a dual role, managing both Evergreen Bergvliet and 
Evergreen Diep River. 
 
To this end, Amanda George will be responsible for the daily operations of Evergreen Diep 
River and she will report directly to Riaan. Amanda will be your immediate point of contact 
within the village. 
 
Both Christine and Riaan have made huge contributions to Evergreen Lifestyle over the 
years and they were the natural choice when these new opportunities became available. 
Please be assured that these changes will have no impact on the operations of the village 
in any way. 
 
I would like to wish Christine all the best in her new role at Evergreen Muizenberg and 
simultaneously welcome Riaan to the Evergreen Diep River community. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact management. 
 
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Garry Reed 
Managing Director 
Evergreen Lifestyle Villages 
 
 
 
 


